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Comments: | think we all can agree that there are plenty of bike trails and hiking trails in the Roaring Fork Valley
and the Crystal River Valley. We don't need another one. The wildlife in the surrounding areas is suffering and
has been for 20 years from every piece of development that goes on, small and large, buildings or trails.

We need to stop this.
I'm a mountain biker, a hiker, a skier and a hunter. | love trails. BUT, there are already plenty of extremely
accessible trails. Too many trails...we've seen the effects on the elk population. They are not too crowded, well

maybe Red Hill, but that's right in Carbondale.

We have to preserver our roadless and trail less areas. We cannot keep building and building just to build. It's
said to even hear this is being proposed. Let's live with what we have.

Justin Streeb



